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Welcome back to our new academic year. It has been wonderful welcoming back so many friendly faces as well as 

meeting some new ones in our Reception class and within other classes in the school. We hope it will be a happy, 

healthy and successful year for everyone in our school community.  During the holidays many of our staff team have 

been very busy getting the school ready for the new year: classrooms look purposeful, inviting and organised and 

many of the central areas have been given a fresh lick of paint. Thank you to all those who have spent many hours/ 

days/ weeks  making our school into such a super learning environment for our children.  

During our INSET days at the beginning of the week we focused on setting a clear vision and mission statement for 

Winwick CE. We worked together as a whole school team: staff and governors together. We came up with two 

possible Vision Statements which the whole community can work towards. 

‘In God’s love, aspire and achieve to be the best’ 

‘Spiritually striving for excellence’ 

As a school, it is also the children and parents who make Winwick CE the place it is. So, the children will be voting 

next week on which Vision Statement they wish to have as their school vision. If any parents would like to give their 

opinion, please feel free to let me know on the playground, or pop it down on a piece of paper and hand it in. It will 

be decided and announced next Friday in the newsletter.  

We also have many new systems and procedures in place this academic year with some new policies regarding 

Homework and Behaviour. These will all be on our school website by Monday. We know you will support us and the 

children with these new and exciting opportunities.                              Mrs S Dymond (Executive Headteacher) 

 

Year 1: Lucy A 

Year 2: Oliver F 

Year 3: Jessica W 

Year 4: Isaac E 

Year 5: Charlotte C 

Year 6: David PB 

Christian Value – Friendship 

Dear Lord, Thank you for our friends.  Help us to know how to help them when they are in 

trouble. Amen 



 

 
 
 
 

 11/09/17: Reception children join us full time 
 11/09/17: All After School Clubs commence this week 
 12/09/17: Year 6 Educational Visit to Stockport Air Raid Shelters (information has been sent 

out separately for this) 
 13/09/17: Year 3 Educational Visit to Chester (information has been sent out separately for 

this) 
 14/09/17 3.20pm-5pm Informal drop in to see the classroom and meet the teacher 
 

ADVANCE REMINDER…. 
20/09/17: Historical Dress Up Day. All children to come to school dressed in the historical period 
they are studying. Separate information was sent home 8/09/17 
 

Year 1 : Thomas L 

Year 2: Lily A 

Year 3: Lizzy M 

Year 4: Hannah R 

Year 5: Noel R 

Year 6 : Abigail C 

Dinner Money will go up to £2.30 per day from 1st October 2017. Dinner Money should 

be paid in a named envelope on a Monday morning for the week please.  School Tuck 

should also be paid in a named envelope on a Monday Morning—£2.50 for the whole 

week.                                               Thank you for your support in this matter, Ronnie.  

As our Year 3s have now moved into KS2 and are no longer eligible for a free school 

lunch, if there is anyone who thinks they may be eligible to claim for Free School Meals please pop into the 

office and collect a form to complete. This is essential for us as we receive additional money into school 

which can be used for resources to improve teaching and learning and goes towards supporting your child.   

   

 

The very first Headteacher Award of the year was 

given out to Thomas in Year 1 on the very first day 

back. He wrote some amazing sentences, with full 

stops and capital letters, all about his holiday.   

Mrs Gordon and I were super impressed and proud 

of him.  


